
 

PROCUREMENT OF ADMINISTRATION/PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
The County of Zapata seeks to acquire the services of an administrator to guide the 
county with its allocation from the Texas Division of Emergency Management’s 
Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF), as established by the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 
Economic Security Act (“CARES Act”). Firms and/or individuals should have past 
experience with federally funded programs.  Please submit a proposal of services and/or 
a statement of qualifications to: 
 
Zapata County Judge’s Office 
200 E. 7th Ave., Ste. 115 
Zapata, TX 78076 
 
Submittals for these services shall be submitted to the County no later than 3pm on July 
8, 2020.  The County reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms 
that submit proposals, as per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act and the 
Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards.  Section 3 Residents and Business 
Concerns, Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises and Women 
Business Enterprises are encouraged to submit proposals.  
 
The County of Zapata is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 


